
Club Members: 
 
A great time was had by all at the Polish Fest last Saturday.  We had Polish food from Pulaski's Polish Deli 
and listened to Polka music by Chet Banach. 
 
Lisa Kenahan and Michelle Haley did a fantastic job as co-leaders of the event. They were assisted by 
Janine Bobeck, Al Liebednik, Barbara and Joe Stevens. 
 
I would also like to thank each of the bakers who made delicious and appealing desserts: Jane 
Izod, Sandy Bednarczyk, Helen Damiano, Joanne Peterson, Jan Strouzas, Karen Baytosh, Carol 
Szot, Barbara Stevens, Janine Bobeck, Lisa Kenahan and Susan Thompson.  A great way to finish off a fun 
afternoon!! 
 
Here is the link for the album of Polish Fest Photos:. 
 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/QhS1wqB9qQpFL8FN7 
 
A big thank you to Andrea Watkins for the photos. 
 
Looking forward to our next event:  

***SAVE THE DATE*** 
Christmas Party 
Members Club 

November 30, 2023 
details to be announced in the next ten days 

 
See you in November!! 
 
Dick 
 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/QhS1wqB9qQpFL8FN7

